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Flight Safety Notification
General

Flight Safety Notifications (FSNs) are not mandatory in nature, but provide means such as
guidance, methods, procedures and practices acceptable to the Authority for complying with
regulations and other requirements in a systematic manner. These are not necessarily the only
means of compliance. FSNs may also contain explanations of regulations, other guidance
material, best practices or information useful to the aviation community. Unless incorporated
into a regulation by reference, FSNs are not regulatory and do not create or change a regulatory
requirement. A change of a regulatory requirement may come in the form of a Directive. A Flight
Safety Notification is not a Directive.

Jamaica Civil Aviation Authority 24-Hour Hotline

Reason for Revision
Standardization of format to all Flight Safety Notifications.
Purpose

This Notification is issued to the aviation industry as a reminder that a Jamaica Civil Aviation
Authority Duty Officer is available on a twenty-four hour basis. This Duty Officer can be
contacted by calling:

881-JCAA (881-5222).

The primary functions of the Duty Officer are to receive and record information and reports, act
on those that require immediate attention such as accidents or serious incidents and to route
any special requests from operators for assistance or alleviation to the appropriate Officer for
action at the earliest possible time.

Approved by: Date: April 15, 2016

Lt. Col. Egbert Field (Ret'd)

Director, Flight Safety (Acting)

for Director-General of Civil Aviation
Jamaica Civil Aviation Authority
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